
 5 Minortown Road – PO Box 469, Woodbury, Connecticut 06798    Telephone: 203 263-4339    Fax: 203 263-0372 
Region 14 Schools serves the towns of Bethlehem and Woodbury 

 

 

 

Anna Cutaia-Leonard, Ed.D. 
 Superintendent of Schools 

acleonard@ctreg14.org 
www.ctreg14.org 

Twitter:  @R14Super 
Instagram:  region14schools 

 

 
 

Notice of Meeting 
 

There will be a Special Meeting of the Regional School District 14 Board of 

Education on Thursday, June 9, 2016, at 6:00 pm in the Library Media Center 

at Nonnewaug High School, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut. 

 

 

 

Agenda: 
 

 

A Board of Education Retreat 
 

 

 

 

 

Regional School District 14 

Bethlehem and Woodbury, Connecticut 

 

 

By   George Bauer    
        George Bauer, Chairman  

        Board of Education 

 

 

 

 

Date: June 3, 2016 
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